
Ryan International Academy 

Kanakapura Road 

 

RIAK/Cir #/0029/2023-24 Date: 09/11/2023 

 
Dear Parents 

Greetings from Ryan International Academy!!! 
 
With Gleam of Diya’s and the echo of the chants, may happiness and contentment fill your 
life! Wishing you a very happy and prosperous Diwali!  
A festival full of sweet childhood memories, sky full of fireworks, mouth full of sweets, house 
full of Diya’s and heart full of joy. 
 
Guidelines for student’s celebration on 10/11/2023: 
 
Mont 1: To get paper plates to make paper Diya’s (2 pcs) 
 
Mont 2 and 3: Show and tell competition, requesting students to get objects related to Diwali 
and talk about it. 
 
Primary students 1-5: Students to carry play dough and write a composition on Diwali - 
Festival of lights. 
 
Note: ONLY MONT 1,2,3 STUDENTS TO COME IN ETHNIC WEAR. 
 
All students to carry sweets to exchange with friends and extra sweet will be exchanged with 
housekeeping staff and handed over to underprivileged govt school students.  
 
 
Regards,  

              Principal 
 


